
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 07 October 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Weekly Awards 
My ‘Headteacher Award Stamps’ this week have gone to Monica O and Neave M who spoke so 
eloquently at our ‘Open Morning’. The Y5 and Y6 students and their parents were very 
complimentary about all of our students and thought they did a fantastic job. Our Open Morning 
was a great success, it was lovely to meet so many prospective students and their families. 
 
Year 7 Form Tutor Evening 
It was also great to meet parents of our current year 7 students at their form tutor parents event. 
Mrs Garbutt and Mrs Green talked about how well Y7 have settled in and really enjoyed 
personally meeting parents. If you were unable to make it but would like an update about your 
child, please get in touch. 
 
Year 7 Mass of Welcome 
We have sent letters via email to parents and carers of Year 7 to invite them and their family to our 
‘Year 7 Mass of Welcome’ in our School Hall on Thursday 13th October at 6.30pm. We would be 
really grateful if you could return the reply slips by Tuesday 11th October so we have an idea of 
numbers for seats and refreshments. This is an opportunity for us to come together as a school 
community to celebrate the start of a new school and academic year and to officially welcome 
you all into our family.  
 
Planners 
Many thanks to parents and carers for checking and signing their child’s planner each week. If 
you have not had a chance, please look through the planner – there is lots of other information in 
there to help our students learn! 
 
Launch of our English Twitter page 
@HFCarltonEnglish 
We launched our English Twitter page on National Poetry day this week. Our students are writing 
some amazing poems on this year’s theme of ‘environment’. Mr Sweetman, Mr Williams and Mrs 
Wadsworth will be posting lots of ideas and resources on this Twitter page to help our students 
(and parents/carers!). 
 
‘Poetry is the rhythmical creation of beauty in words.’ – Edgar Allan Poe 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, 
 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 
 


